
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 10/10/2015 4:32:42 PM
Subject: SCDOT Clarification of previous email report concerning I-95

To be absolutely clear, we have not opened that 3 mile section. Closure should read as follows:
 
I-95 remains opened to LOCAL SOUTH BOUND TRAFFIC ONLY from I-26 in Orangeburg to Exit 119.
I-95 remains CLOSED to ALL TRAFFIC from Exit 119 to Exit 135.
1-95 remains opened to LOCAL NORTH BOUND TRAFFIC ONLY from Exit 135 to I-20 in Florence.
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